
   

 
 
 

Students are writing the OSSLT in the library this morning.  As a result, the school library will 

be closed at this time.  Please be quiet and respectful at this time when in the foyer so as not to 

distract participants from this important task. 

 

Attention girls slo-pitch players. We will be having a short meeting in room 320 at the 

beginning of lunch. See you there! 

 

Good morning, Tritons! The NBSA +Allyship club is having a very important meeting today to 

discuss our upcoming workshop entitled: Lunchtime Brawta!! Please meet us at lunchtime in our 

usual location at the back of the library. For questions or concerns, please see Ms. Roxann  

 

Attention girls soccer players: We will be having a brief but very important meeting at 

beginning of lunch today in room 312. Please do your best to attend. 

 

Attention Grade 12 Graduates! We are excited to announce that Grade 12 grad photos and 

grad retakes will take place at the school this Monday, April 15th, 2024.  

Book now to reserve your spot! Visit www.bookmygrad.ca our school code is NAN 

 

Attention all students and staff of Nantyr Shores Secondary School! We are thrilled to 

announce that the 2024 Nantyr Shores SS “Spotify Wrapped” Yearbook is now available for 

purchase! Yearbooks can be purchased for $45 on school cash online up until May 8th. 

Grade 12s, Make sure you scan the QR codes around the school and in classrooms to pick your 

song that will be your grad quote; They are due by this Friday!! Make sure you get your song in, 

or you will not have a grade quote for the 2023-2024 year. 

 
Did you miss picture day in Semester 1 or Semester 2?  Absentee Picture Day is coming on 
Monday, April 15th, 2024, from 8:30am to 9:30am.  This time is set aside for students who did 
not have their picture taken and would like their picture to appear in the school Yearbook for 
2023/2024.  This date and time has been arranged only for the students who did not have their 
picture taken, this is not a "re-take" day.  If you had your picture taken by Mr. Novakovich you 
will not appear in the Yearbook, you must have a picture taken by the photographer on Monday, 
April 15th, 2024. 
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Attention Grade 12 Students.....Nantyr Shores Presents this years PROM event.... "A Night of 

Lights”. Tickets are on sale through Cash Online to all Grade 12 students. Make sure you have 

purchased your Grade 12 Student Card and pick up a Guest Form from the main office if you 

are planning on bringing a guest who does not attend Nantyr Shores. See Mrs. Anderson or 

Mrs. Krogman in room 234 with further questions.  

 

A reminder to all contract teachers about today's important vote.  The vote is being held in 

Room 224 from 8:30 am until 2:30 pm. 

 

Did you buy a student card and you have not picked it up yet?  Please see Mrs. Campbel in 

the main office at lunch to receive your student card. 

 

 


